
ADDENDUM NO. 1 
TO 

CITY OF AUBURN, MAINE 
2016 SIDEWALK RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

October 7, 2016 
This addendum amends and /or supplements the bid documents as indicated below.  Only 
these items alter the bid documents.  Any verbal discussions or responses are hereby 
declared null and void.  Please acknowledge this addendum on page 6 of 30 of the Bid 
Document.  
   
Clarifications to the Bid Documents:   
The following changes have been made to the Bid Documents:  
 
Question:  Does the entire project have to be completed by December 2nd 2016 excluding 
seed and surface?  Can it be reconstructed in sections up to the date and completed in the 
spring of 2017? 
 
Answer:  The intent is to complete as much of the project as possible while following the 
MaineDOT Standard Specifications 401.06 Weather and Seasonal Limitations.  
December 2nd is an estimated date for weather limitations.  The portion not completed in 
the 2016 season shall be completed in the spring of 2017.  Completing only gravel in 
driveways and sidewalks will be unacceptable prior to winter demobilization.  Public 
Works’ snow maintenance requires paved surfaces. 
 
 
Question:  What is the City’s budget for this project? 
 
Answer: $277,000.00 
 
 
Question:  Are you planning on installing MDOT Item 608.26 Curb Ramp Detectable 
Warning Field on this project? 
 
Answer:  This Item is not intended for this project as they are currently installed.  Butt 
joints shall be made at the recently paved portions from their prior installation. 
 
 
 
 
Updated Resident Responses to tree removal: 
 
499 Turner Street:  Wants tree sections 14” or less in diameter.  - 2 trees 
491 Turner Street: Wants the wood from the trees. -  2 trees 
471 Turner Street: Wants the wood from the tree.  - 1 tree 


